
Sanford Creek Families, 

Thanks for adapting with us as we navigated an unanticipated day of remote learning last week.  I give 

our teachers and staff a huge shout-out for adjusting on the fly and working to ensure that everyone had 

a productive day with live instruction and remote learning on short notice.  Many thanks to each of 

you for adapting and giving us grace, not just Friday, but throughout the year! 

Sincerely, Tiffany Rich 

Week of May 17 

Next to last Asynchronous Remote Learning Day for all students – Wednesday, May 19. 

In-Person Learning: We’ll see you Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday of this week.  

Interims 

Interims are coming home for in-person students tomorrow, Mon 5/17.  

Track Assignments for 2021-2022 

If you have not received email notification of track assignment by Monday, 5/17 @ noon, please reach 

out to the school.  

Celebrating the Arts with a Virtual Art Show!  

Our virtual art show concludes tomorrow, May 17th.  Sanford Creek Blue Jays, both in-person and 

Virtual have come together and created artwork for a spectacular showcase. 

Sanford Creek benefits from the proceeds raised when purchasing the student frames and/or color 

reproductions. The artwork will be categorized by grade and homeroom teacher. Families can choose 

either to have the frames or color reproductions shipped to the school. They will be ready for pick up 

on Friday, June 5th, or ship to home with a charge of $10. If the student is in-person, the framed art 

will go home with them and pick up is not necessary. Please visit the virtual 

gallery: artome1.com/sanfordcreekelementary27571  

 

 

 



 

Positivity Project 

This week, students will be learning about self-control.  To see the 1-page Self-Control Character 

Card for families, click here. 

Self-control is the act of managing behavior in a way that positively influences goal attainment and 

living up to standards. Those with self-control are able to limit impulsive behavior. They have the ability 

to experience and navigate difficulty while remaining poised. 

They understand that through discipline and restraint, there are greater, long-term goals that they can 

accomplish. Self-control is related to prudence, in that people with this strength are able to implement 

extended planning techniques in pursuit of difficult task completion. Self-control does not mean a lack of 

thoughts, feelings, or impulses; it just means you have command over them. 

Heads Up - Hotspots 

Any student who has a WCPSS-issued hotspot must return it to school by June 21st.   Hotspots will be 

disabled after the last day of school. Students are not required to return their Chromebooks to their 

school unless they are leaving WCPSS.  

We will send more information about drop-offs for hotspots after the last remote learning day for In-

Person students. 

Fifth Grade Families - Save the Date 

“Moving Up” 5th Grade Celebration: Friday, June 18  (10-11:30am) 
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